
From: David Haig  
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2023 8:10 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: U Of M credit union in Plymouth Road drive-through 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
I strongly support the drive-through banking proposed by the UOfM credit union on Plymouth Road. 
 
Drive-through services are essential for people with mobility issues, the elderly, and are just helpful in a 
cold, snowy climate 
 
Drive-through services do not create more traffic. If you’re going to bike or ride to the bank, drive-through 
service does not interfere with that.  
 
David 
D. A. Haig Construction 
476 Hilldale 
Ann Arbor MI 48105 
O 734-995-6730 
C 313-461-3800 
F 866-260-7267 
David@HaigConstruction.com 
www.HaigConstruction.com 
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